
From
: victoria tindoc < >
Subject
: Re: Housing Authority Meeting Agenda and reports -

February 22, 2022
To
: Danny Huynh <dannyh@ggcity.org>
Cc
: Teresa Pomeroy <teresap@ggcity.org>

Zimbra teresap@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Re: Housing Authority Meeting Agenda and reports - February 22, 2022

Tue, Mar 08, 2022 09:51 AM

Dear Mr. Danny and Ms. Teresa,

I regret to inform you both that I will no longer be able to fulfill my duties as housing
commissioner at this time. 

I've had some work issues since the school year started with children being picked up later
than expected which means teachers having to stay later than their shifts. 

I understand that I had committed to being a housing commissioner; unfortunately due to
unforseen circumstances,I would have to resign from my position. 

Sincerely,

Victoria Tindoc




 



  
 

 
 















 







